
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Weekly Email Friday 13th October 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Amazing to think we only have one more week before half term! 

This week, the children began imitating non-chronological reports; the children chose a landmark form with either North or South America, 

and researched it so they could try using relative clauses to show their learning. Next week, we will begin inventing a location on which to 

write a created non-chron!  

In maths, the children were learning about rounding and using the inverse operations to help check answers.  

Reading and Homework 

Thanks to all those who continue to read at least 4 times a week, it’s lovely to hear about the range of genres, from chapter books to 

magazines, from recipes to tv guides. Be sure to check out Guildford Library for even more books and ideas. 

Atom Prime continues, interesting to see the different completion rates across the year group; it would be great to see more children 

accessing the adaptive learning and making progress in their core units in maths and writing. 

Housekeeping  

Please remember to ensure all jumpers, hoodies, cardigans etc. are labelled correctly (first and last name) and clearly. We’ve had a lot of bits 

and bobs going awry in the aviary and we would all like things to be returned as quickly as possible, should they go missing, which is made far 

easier when items are clearly labelled and named. Thank you very much for your support with this.  

 

Have a great weekend, 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali, Mrs Hinchcliffe 

 


